
THE MICHIGAN FEDERATION OF MUSIC CLUBS

Announces auditions for the

UHL WOODWIND AWARD

First Place $700 Second place $250

Application Deadline: March 1st, 2025

Video Deadline: March 17th, 2025

Eligibility:
● Applicants must

● Be in grades 10-12

● Be residents of the state of Michigan

● Applicant or teacher must be a member of the MFMC, a student may become an individual member by contacting their chairperson

and paying a $13 membership fee.

Previous winners of this award may not apply.

Audition requirements:
● One selection from each of the following categories:

(1) Baroque or Classical Periods

(2) Romantic or Modern Periods

● One of the selections must be composed with piano accompaniment.

● One selection must be memorized.

● Selections composed with accompaniment must be performed with accompaniment.

● One copy of each selection must be emailed to the chairperson by March 30, 2024

● Original music must be presented on video

● Total performance will not exceed ten (10) minutes.

Video Requirements
● Video recordings may be compiled using any video and audio recording device and may not be edited in any

way.

● The original video recording must be done in one sitting, with the performer in full view.

● Memorization is required

● Upload the recording to YouTube as a single, unedited video file.

● Video link should be emailed to the chairperson by March 17, 2025

Accompanists: Applicants must provide their own accompanists.

Application Requirements:
● Application Deadline: March 1, 2025

● Email the award registration, literature using .pdf format, and YouTube link to Michelle.nuffer@gmail.com

● The first 12 applications will be given an audition entry. Subsequent applications will be waitlisted.

● Application Fee: $30

● Mail check payable to Michigan Federation of Music Clubs, Inc. or MFMC with memo

stating UHL woodwind Award to:

Michelle Nuffer

1920 S. Pavilion Dr.

Lake City, MI 49651

ATTN: MFMC High School UHL Woodwind

For application forms or further information, please visit the Michigan Federation of Music Clubs website: http://www.mfmcmi.org/ or contact

the MFMC High School UHL Woodwind Award Chair Michelle Nuffer at Michelle.nuffer@gmail.com

mailto:Michelle.nuffer@gmail.com

